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BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001. 
Scrip code: 520056  

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051. 
Scrip code: TVSHLTD  

    

  Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 

 

Sub:  Completion of acquisition of 100% securities of M/s. Radial (Phase II) IT 
Park Private Limited and M/s. Radial (Phase III) IT Park Private Limited 
by TVS Emerald Limited, a wholly owned subsidiary of the Company  

 
Ref :  Our earlier intimation dated 18th December 2024 under Regulation 30 read 

with Schedule III of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI 
LODR”) 

 
With respect to the captioned subject and pursuant to Regulation 30 read with Schedule III 
of the SEBI LODR, please refer to our letter dated 18th December 2024 where we had informed 
that TVS Emerald Limited (Formerly known as Emerald Haven Realty Limited) (“TVS Emerald”), 
a wholly owned subsidiary of the Company, had agreed to acquire 100% of the equity shares 
and compulsorily convertible debentures in two entities viz., M/s. Radial (Phase II) IT Park 
Private Limited and M/s. Radial (Phase III) IT Park Private Limited, respectively. 
 

   

We wish to inform that today, TVS Emerald has completed the aforesaid acquisition and 
thereby the two entities viz., M/s. Radial (Phase II) IT Park Private Limited and M/s. Radial 
(Phase III) IT Park Private Limited have become wholly owned subsidiaries of TVS Emerald 
and consequently step-down subsidiaries of the Company.  
 

 

This may kindly be treated as a material development on the earlier disclosure under 
Regulation 30 of SEBI LODR. 
 

 
 
 

We would request you to take this on record.  
 
 

Thanking You 
Your sincerely,  
 
 

For TVS Holdings Limited 
 
 
 
R Raja Prakash 
Company Secretary 
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